Voivodship Labour Office in Szczecin on the 31th March 2011 announces the official launch of the call for proposals for innovative projects  (projects with transnational component) in the Human Capital Operational Programme. Projects should concern subject: Modernisation process of vocational education and adjustment to the needs of local labour market in priority axis IX of the Human Capital Operational Programme. Call for proposals will be conducted from 1st July 2011. Voivodship Labour Office allocates 12 589 810 PLN for this call for proposals. All institution interested in the call are welcome to contact our contact point +48 91 42 56 163/164/214 or +48 22 378 31 00.
We inform that there is a base of potential partners on the web-site – www.kiw-pokl.org.pl 

